
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
November 16, 2022 
 

Dear APW Families and Staff, 

It is hard to believe that we are already entering the holiday season. We have several exciting 

events happening over the upcoming weeks.   

 Thursday, Nov. 17: Senior Citizen Thanksgiving Dinner, 5:00 PM, JSHS Cafeteria 

 Monday, Nov. 21: Parent Teacher Conferences (No UPK, Early Dismissal K-6, ELEM, & JSHS) 

 Tuesday, Nov. 22: Parent Teacher Conferences (No UPK, Early Dismissal K-6, ELEM, & JSHS) 

 Wednesday, Nov. 23 – Friday, November 25: Thanksgiving Break (No School) 

 Tuesday, Dec. 6: Board of Education Meeting, 6:00 PM, JSHS Auditorium (Date Change) 

 Tuesday, Dec. 13: HS Winter Concert (Senior High Band and Chorus), 6:30 PM, Auditorium 

 Wednesday, Dec. 14: Elementary Winter Concert, 6:30 PM, Elem 

 Thursday, Dec. 15: JH Winter Concert (Junior High Band and Chorus), 6:30 PM, Auditorium  

Along with this season, there is also the possibility of inclement weather, school closings, and 

delays. The District will make every effort to inform staff of a school closing or delay by 5:00 AM. 

Parents and guardians may receive notification as early as 6:00 AM. Emergency closing information 

will also be posted on Syracuse.com, 7News, Spectrum News 10, WSYR Channel 9, ABC 50 

Watertown, the District Website, and the APW Facebook page.  

If you received this notification, then you are already signed up to receive alerts. If you know 

parents/guardians in our district that are not receiving alerts but should be, please feel free to 

share this link so that they can sign up for alerts, as well. Please allow two weeks for the update to 

take effect. If you have any questions, please contact the Elementary or JSHS Main Office.  

Proud to be a Rebel, 

 

Naomi Ryfun, Ed.D. 

https://forms.gle/sWvaMAYo7XSNTVKA7

